
Lyndhurst Secondary Technology Package – Addendum #3   8.21.2017 

 

The bid due date for the Lyndhurst Secondary Technology Package has been extended to 8/29/2017 

@1PM. The due date for RFI’s has also been extended to 8/24/2017 @ 5PM. 

Please reach out to Turner Construction Braxton Richardson brichardson@tcco.com with any questions. 

 
Turner Construction Company 

250 West Pratt Street 
Suite 620 
Baltimore, MD 21201 
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